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December 16,2019

VIA IA ACCESS

Honorable Wilbur L. Ross, Jr.
Secretary of Commerce
U.S. Department of Commerce
Attn: Enforcement and Compliance
APO/Dockets Unit, Room 18022
14th Street and Constitution Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20230

Re: Sugar from Mexico CVD Agreement: Comments on Proposed
Amendment

Dear Secretary Ross:

This letter is submitted on behalf of the Government of Mexico in response to the

Department's December 4, 2019 notice requesting comments on the proposed amendment to

the Agreement Suspending the Countervailing Duty Investigation on Sugar from Mexico

("CVD Agreement") and the associated draft statutory memorandum.












